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October 27, 2020 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 
 
On 10/27/2020, we were notified by the Nevada state lab that two individuals at Alta tested 
positive for COVID-19. We will be doing contact tracing and our Infectious Disease Preventionist 
and Medical Director, Dr. Watts and Dr. Magboo, respectively, will be determining who should 
be immediately tested based on potential exposure.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kim Lee, the DON or Zachary Gray, the 
Administrator. In the meantime, based on past positive cases, we have found the spread of the 
virus can be contained if the following measures are STRICTLY followed: 
 

1) WASHING YOUR HANDS OFTEN.  
2) WEARING A MASK.  
3) EATING ALONE. 
4) STAYING OUT OF THE LIBRARY OR LOBBY FOR EXTENDED PERIODS OF TIME.  
5) AVOIDING TOUCHING YOUR EYES, NOSE, AND MOUTH. 
6) AVOIDING CLOSE CONTACT WITH OTHERS.  
7) TELLING SOMEONE IF YOU DON’T FEEL WELL.  

 
If you have questions, please ​CALL​ Kim Lee, the DON or Zach Gray, the Administrator. Our 
goal is to keep you all safe and healthy. We care about you, your families and the staff very 
much.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Zach Gray, NHA  

 
 


